Local Firm Makes
$6,000 Gift to Rayen

Dean Louis A. Deesz announced
that the Youngstown Engineering
& Welding Co., headed by Mr.
Charles Watson, has presented to
the Rayen School of Engineering
a boiler valued at approximately
$6,000, for experimental use by
the students. The boiler is now at
the school and will be available
for use as soon as it is installed.
Dean Deesz and the engineering
school wish to thank Mr. Watson
and his company for their gener-
osity.




